
We would like to inform you about the application process for incoming ERASMUS 
students at the University of Stuttgart in the academic year 2012/13. There has 
been some changes in the application procedure and application deadlines.  
 
We have recently implemented an online application procedure. The advantage of 
the new procedure is that all required forms can be downloaded at the online 
application portal. In addition to submitting the application online, the forms 
have to be printed out, signed and sent to the University of Stuttgart by postal 
mail or email, preferably as pdf-documents.  
 
The link to the online application portal and general application information 
(including academic calendar and study programs) can be found on our website: 
http://www.ia.uni-stuttgart.de/internat/bewerber/program/index.en.html 
 
Please advice your students always to consult our website before applying. Thank 
you very much. 
 
The new application deadlines: 
Application deadline for the following winter semester: June 1 
Application deadline for the following summer semester: December 1 
 
The amount of incoming ERASMUS students at the University of Stuttgart has been 
continuously growing. We feel honored by the great interest in our institution. 
Unfortunately, the amount of students has reached the limit of our capacity to 
offer guidance, language courses and accommodation, especially during the winter 
semester. We would appreciate if you could pay attention to the agreed amount of 
outgoing student mobility and the agreed area of studies. We will not be in the 
position to accept additional students in the academic year 2012/13.  
 
Unfortunately we do not know yet if we will able to offer dormitory 
accommodation for Erasmus students during the academic year 2012/13. Detailed 
information will be published on our website during March 2012. 
 
If you should have any questions concerning our ERASMUS agreements please do not 
hesitate to contact our Departmental ERASMUS coordinators or our Institutional 
ERASMUS coordinator, Ms. Katja Schuster: schuster@ia.uni-stuttgart.de. 
 


